
 

From: Frederick William Becker 

and      Marie Carol Becker 
 
4806 Reston Lane  
Bowie MD 20715 
 
Re: Racing and Community Development Act HB 1056 
 
Favorable to the Bill with Amendment 
 
We have been residents and voters at our current address since 1967. 
 
 
We have been close neighbors of the track thru all of it’s various 
iterations. We can’t think of Bowie without it. 
  
Race Track Road traffic is already too heavy.  Routes 197 and 450 also. 
 
Of all the interested parties and proposals, our experience tells us to 
trust our own City of Bowie government as the best means 
of developing the property.  
 
 
And how to provide the most benefit to the voters. 
 
 
Please vote to pass the BILL With AMENDMENT. 
 
Thank you for your efforts on behalf of the voters. 
 


